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Public Works Department

Maintenance of Gurb and Gutter [Located in the Public Right-of-Way

Policy Statement:

It is the policy of the City of Rapid City Public Works Department to maintain concrete
and asphalt curb and gutter located within the public right-of-way with the exception of
that portion of curb and gutter as defined by the edges of private or commercial
driveways.

All sections of curb and gutter, no matter the type or material makeup and used as an
entrance to a driveway shall be considered a part of that driveway. As such, maintenance
of that portion of curb and gutter shall be the responsibility of the property owner.
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